
 

          October 26, 2021 

Dear Residents of the Plains Road Water District: 

The Town of New Paltz is now in the position to move forward with the construction of the Plains Road Water District. 

We have signed contracts with: 

Merritt Construction for the water distribution and house service piping; 

Butler Construction Group, DJ Heating & Cooling, and CDE Electric for the Water Treatment Plant; 

Chazen, a LaBella Company, as the Construction Manager for the project during construction; and  

Barton & Loguidice will continue as the Engineer-of-Record for the project. 

The actual construction will commence as soon as the contractors have provided all necessary documents, schedules, and 

submittals. The water distribution piping will be constructed first, since that all needs to be installed, tested, chlorinated, 

and disinfected. Simultaneously, the Water Treatment Plant will be started on-site. 

After the distribution piping has been completed, the actual house services will be started. 

Development of the new water system is largely being funded by $10.5 million from the New York City DEP. Our 

contract with DEP requires the wellfield and distribution mains to be constructed and fully tested by late summer 2022. 

Until the construction trailer is onsite, you may reach out or to Gary Aber of Chazen at (914) 474-1303, or to the 

Supervisor’s Office at (845) 255-0604 x126.  Please feel free to reach out with your questions. After the construction 

trailer is onsite, Chazen will have a Resident Engineer onsite to meet with residents and manage the ongoing construction 

on a day-to-day basis. 

After we have committed schedules from the contractors, the Town and Chazen will hold an informational meeting for 

residents. Please fill out and return the attached contact form so that we may contact you about future informational 

meetings and questions specific to your needs.   

Sincerely, 

 

Neil Bettez 

Town Supervisor  

 

  



CONTACT FORM: WATER DISTRICT #5 

Name  

Property 

Address 

 

 

 

 

Mailing 

Address (if 

different) 

 

Email  

Telephone  

 

 

Please fill out and return in the enclosed envelope or email the above information to assistant@townofnewpaltz.org. 

Thank you! 

mailto:assistant@townofnewpaltz.org

